
SERVERY 1

SERVERY 2

MAIN COURSE

SANDWICHES

WORLD FOODS

PUDDINGS

JACKET SPUDS

PASTA KING

HOT PANINIS &
SANDWICHES

PUDDINGS

 lUNCH MENU - WEEK 1

Margherita pizza
oven baked potato wedges

sweetcorn

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Bacon topped 
Mac n Cheese

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

apple crumble & custard

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

apple crumble & custard

Oven baked sausages
buttered boiled potatoes

broccoli

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Homemade chicken pie
roast potatoes

carrots

Homemade lasagne
garlic bread

peas

Cheese & onion pasty or
pork sausage roll

both served with oven
baked potatoes

Homemade sweet chilli
chicken strips with noodles,

prawn and crackers
X

Chicken tikka masala 
rice, naan bread

mixed veg

Chicago Town
pepperoni pizza

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

iced vanilla sponge

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

pear & chocolate sponge
with choc. sauce

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

arctic roll

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

homemade biscuit

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces

homemade Mexican
beef tacos

If you have any dietary or allergy requirements, please speak to Mrs K. Watkinson

W/C
01/09/25
22/09/25
13/10/25
10/11/25
01/12/25
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Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

iced vanilla sponge

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

homemade biscuit

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

pear & chocolate sponge
with choc. sauce

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

arctic roll

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad inc
ham, tuna, cheese



SERVERY 1

SERVERY 2

MAIN COURSE

SANDWICHES

WORLD FOODS

PUDDINGS

JACKET SPUDS

PASTA KING

HOT PANINIS &
SANDWICHES

PUDDINGS

 lUNCH MENU - WEEK 2

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Tandoori chicken
flatbread

Salmon strip flatbread

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

homemade rice pudding

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc

ham, tuna

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

homemade rice pudding

Homemade mince &
dumplings

Smashed potatoes
green beans

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Roast turkey in gravy
roast potatoes

Yorkshire pudding
mixed veg

Macaroni cheese
garlic bread

carrot

Sausage & mash filled
Yorkshire pudding

Crispy chicken chunks with
rice & dipping sauce X

Chicken korma & rice
naan bread

peas

Ham & cheese pinwheel
with roasties

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

fruit Sponge & Custard

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

chocolate mousse

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

assorted ice cream tubs

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

fruit Jelly

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc

ham, tuna

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc

ham, tuna

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc

ham, tuna

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces

homemade beef chilli
with nachos

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad
fruit sponge & custard

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

fruit jelly

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

chocolate mousse

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

assorted ice cream tubs

If you have any dietary or allergy requirements, please speak to Mrs K. Watkinson

W/C
08/09/25
29/09/25
20/10/25
17/11/25
08/12/25
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Margherita pizza
oven baked potato wedges

sweetcorn



SERVERY 1

SERVERY 2

MAIN COURSE

SANDWICHES

WORLD FOODS

PUDDINGS

JACKET SPUDS

PASTA KING

HOT PANINIS &
SANDWICHES

PUDDINGS

 lUNCH MENU - WEEK 3

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Homemade soup &
baguette

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

vanilla sponge & custard

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

vanilla sponge & custard

Homemade mince pie
mashed potatoes

peas

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Roast turkey in gravy
roast potatoes

Yorkshire pudding
broccoli

BBQ chicken pasta
Garlic Bread

Carrot

Cheese & bacon bagel
oven baked wedges

Cantonese style
sweet & sour chicken

rice & prawn crackers
X

Chicken Rogan Josh 
rice & naan bread

mixed veg

Kate’s special chow mein

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Selection of sandwiches
& wraps

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Jacket potato
choice of hot & cold

fillings

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad
strawberry mousse

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

iced choc. sponge

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

ice cream

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

homemade biscuit

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces

homemade beef chilli
with nachos

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad
strawberry mousse

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

homemade biscuit

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

iced choc. sponge

Yoghurt
fresh fruit/fruit salad

ice cream

If you have any dietary or allergy requirements, please speak to Mrs K. Watkinson

W/C
15/09/25
06/10/25
03/11/25
24/11/25
15/12/25
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Margherita pizza
oven baked potato wedges

sweetcorn

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Pasta king with a
selection of sauces
self serve salad Inc
ham, tuna, cheese

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps

Selection of hot paninis
selection of sandwiches &

wraps


